FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
/Division of Corporations

February 23, 2010 ¢ Dq 000D ng \S

CAl EQUIPMENT LEASING IV CORP.
8461 LAKE WORTH R.D SUITE 301
LAKE WORTH, FL 33467

SUBJECT: CAlI EQUIPMENT LEASING iV CORP.
Ref. Number; FOS000004815

This letter is to advise you that as of February 23, 2010 the APPLICATION BY
FOREIGN CORPORATION FOR AUTHORIZATION TO TRANSACT
BUSINESSIN FLORIDA for CAl EQUIPMENT LEASING IV CORP. have been
reactivated.

We received a check for Debit Memo #03073-H as a replacement check for the
one that was returned by your bank. '

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Melinda Lilliston
Division of Corporations
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